
Report by the CEO
Item #4

February 2023



Ridership Continues to Grow

February 2023

Annual Ridership  12%

Jan 2023 
boardings are 

also 13% 
higher than 
Jan 2022!



Welcome 2023 Metro Youth Council!

February 2023



February 2023

Listening Session with US Interagency 
Council on Homelessness



February 2023

Visit to Sacramento with Mobility 21



February 2023

Tour of San Fernando Valley Projects 
with Sen. Caroline Menjivar



February 2023

New Starts Grants



February 2023

March TAP Cards marking Cultural 
Commemorations

Women's History Month
TAP Cards on Sale 

March 3
at Metro Customer Centers

Persian New Year Nowruz
TAP Cards on Sale 

March 3
at Metro Customer Centers Cesar Chavez Day

TAP Cards on Sale
March 10

at Metro Customer Centers



Thank you!
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